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NPDES Enforcement Section

5301 Northshore Dr.

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

Re: Permit Number AR0034126

In response to the 2 DMR Exemptions for Chlorine, Total Residual

.We had two exemptions on Chlorine, Total Residual for the month of September. When the first
one was realized, we made an adjustment to our Sulfur Dioxide. The next day, when our reading
was still above our limit, we started looking elsewhere for our problem. In doing so, we found that
there was a hole in the Sulfur Dioxide feed line, which was allowing air to be sucked instead of the
product. After the hole repaired, our readings went back to normal.

Sincerely,

4

Carl Wheatley
Wastewater Supervisor
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